Report No 1

Community & Town Promotion Committee Thursday 2 April 2025

Malmesbury In Bloom 2015

Background

This Committee has allocated £1500 to the purchase of floral displays for the town this summer.

We put the job out to tender to the 2 companies who have bid for the work for the last several years. This year only 1 company responded, and unfortunately it was for a sum higher than that which had been allocated.

In order to come in within budget, a decision was taken to remove the 4 floral tubs which are usually placed outside the Town Hall.

It seems a great pity not to have these tubs, as they are an important part of the overall town displays, and they have never been supplied by any of our sponsors.

Proposal

That the committee allocate a further £200 from the Project budget to fund the 4 floral tubs to be placed outside the Town Hall.

Financial Implications

£200 will need to be spent from the Projects budget of the Committee budget.